
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 1/4/2012 1:24:50 PM 
To: Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov) (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: FW: CPSD Aldyl-A Letter to Hill 

Paul - have you guys concluded that the distribution program should be in the next 
GRC ? If so, keep in mind we probably won't get a decision until mid-2014 at the 
earliest. 

From: Yura, Jane 
Sent: Wednesday, January 04, 2012 1:14 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: FW: CPSD Aldyl-A Letter to Hill 

Happy new year Brian - the tone of this letter sounds like they won't be issuing an order for a 
distribution filing, rather depending on a DIMP audit and our GRC filing.... can you let me know what 
you think? 

thx 

Jane 

From: Lichtblau, Erich (Law) 
Sent: Wednesday, January 04, 2012 12:09 PM 
To: Yura, Jane; Trevino, Rolando I. 
Cc: Gibson, Bill (GE&O) Redacted 
Subject: FW: CPSD Aldyl-A Letter to Hill 

Jane and Roland, 

Attached please find a letter Paul Clanon sent to Assemblyman Hill regarding PG&E's approach to Aldyl-
A and DIMP. We may want to discuss this at this afternoon's meeting. 

Erich 
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